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Honored by.""
V & G Board
Mr. Gordon H. Trill, former

manager ait the Belleville
branch of the Victoria and
Grey Trust Company wasi hon
ored yesterday with a presen-
tation by members of the local
management committee at
theiir regular board meeting.

On behalf of the board, Mr.
Trill was presented with a
handsome piece of luggage by
Dr. Gerald Morton.

Mr. Trill who was recently
transferred to Kingston, join-
ed Victoria and Grey in 1949
wthen the trust company opened
its Belleville office on Front
Street opposite the City Hall.
Phe trust company office mov-
d into its quarters in 1961.
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